National Recognition

Guinevere M. Strack, a graduate student pursuing her
master of science degree in chemistry, was selected to
receive a travel award from the American Chemical
Society (ACS) Division of Biological Chemistry. This
award supported her attendance at the ACS national
meeting in Philadelphia in August.

Strack has been working as a research assistant with
Professor Evgeny Katz on a project related to biomolecular
computing. This research studies biochemical mimicking
of computing operations/devices using enzyme-based
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systems and their coupling with "smart" signal-responsive
materials. Strack formulated her results into three papers,
which were recently published in the Journal of the
American Chemical Society, the Journal of Physical
Chemistry B, and ChemBioChem.



